
Catholic United Financial Meeting Minutes 
March 2, 2014 

 
 
 
There were 8 Members present.  President Barb Walz opened the meeting with a prayer.  The minutes of the last 
meeting were read.  A motion by Avon Vossen to accept the minutes as read was made and seconded by Mat 
Walz.  The Treasurer’s report was read and Dave Stang made a motion to accept the report as read and it was 
seconded by Judy Schutz. 
 
A donation to the food shelf was discussed.  A motion by Fr. Tom to donate $25 to the food shelf was made and 
seconded by Jeff Theis. 
 
The Matching Grant events were discussed.  The first Euchre Party was set for March 27

th
.  It will be chaired by 

Irene Rausch and Barb Walz.  The second Euchre Party will be April 10
th

.  It will be chaired by Judy Schutz and Rita 
Schwartz.  The breakfast with the help of the Religious Education students will be held on April 13

th
.  This event will 

be chaired by Barb & Mat Walz. 
 
I have asked Jeff Theis to slowly take over the Fraternal Secretary position.  Jeff will be getting trained on Catholic 
United’s Isidore Activity Tracker.  This is an online tool. 
 
Three Masses for Ester Pauly will be read, with a cost of $30. 
 
We received $475.00 from the MinisTREE program.  This will be given to St. Nicholas Church. 
 
Judy Schutz made a motion to adjourn.  This was seconded by Avon Vossen.  Motion carried.  Barb Walz closed the 
meeting with a prayer. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Gene Schutz. 

 


